



## SEP 2 8 2016

September 28, 2016

Karen Ross Secretary of California Department of Food and Agriculture 1220 N Street Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Secretary Ross,

Pursuant to 7 C.F.R. §205.622, the USDA National Organic Program (NOP) conducted a review of the California State Organic Program.

We look forward to continuing our work with the California Department of Food and Agriculture, and the California Department of Public Health in maintaining the integrity of organic products.

Sincerely,

Miles V. McEvoy

Deputy Administrator National Organic Program

Enclosure: Final Audit report

c: Natalie Krout-Greenberg, Director of Inspection Services, CDFA Danny Lee, Supervising Special Investigator Patrick Connelly, California Department of Public Health